
-----Original Message----- 

From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>  

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 7:05 PM 

To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 

Subject: FW: [EXT] Muirfield 2H - Operator: Hadaway Consulting and Engineering 

 

Notification I guess... 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: John M <jcm@maxeyengineering.com>  

Sent: Friday, November 9, 2018 9:11 AM 

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 

Cc: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us> 

Subject: [EXT] Muirfield 2H - Operator: Hadaway Consulting and Engineering 

 

Mike, 

 

I made a call after our conversation this morning.  After berming up last night, 

they've hauled 100 bbl of water off by this morning, considerably more than what 

was initially reported to me yesterday. They did say the leak is down to a trickle 

due to getting the horizontal well flowback pressure drawn down.  Just wanted you 

to know my initial estimate was from yesterday after the initial report, and as of 

this morning the release is larger. 

 

By my own guesstimate, 100 bbl over about 12 hours would be an average of 6 

gpm.  Like I said, it was initially stronger, now down to a trickle. 

 

-- 

John C. Maxey P.E. 

Maxey Engineering, LLC 

400 N. Pennsylvania, Suite 230A 

P. O. Box 1361 

Roswell, NM  88202-1361 

Off: 575-623-0438 

www.maxeyengineering.com 
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